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August 15, 2011 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Mr. David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Docket No. UE-111405 
Draft Request For Proposals From All Generation Sources Per WAC 480-107-015 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

As an update to the schedule Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) proposed in its August 1, 
2011 filing of PSE’s Draft Request for Proposals from All Generation Sources per WAC 480-
107-015 (the “Draft All-Source RFP”), PSE withdraws its request for a 32-day public comment 
period.  After further discussion with Staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (“Commission Staff”), PSE believes that it can achieve its objectives to select and 
negotiate for resources that meet PSE’s identified capacity need beginning in December 2012 
and capitalize on the current lower market price environment with the 60-day public comment 
period provided for in WAC 480-107-015(3)(b), within the 60-day public comment period 
commencing on the date of filing (August 1, 2011).  With this schedule change, PSE requests 
that the Commission approve the Draft All-Source RFP at the Open Meeting on October 13, 
2011, and revises the anticipated RFP schedule as follows: 

August 1, 2011 Draft RFP filed with Commission 
August 16, 2011 PSE hosts proposal conference 
September 30, 2011 Public comments due 
October 13, 2011 Commission Open Meeting  
October 18, 2011** PSE releases final RFP solicitation 
October 24, 2011** Mutual Confidentiality Agreements due to PSE 
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November 1, 2011** Offers due to PSE 
Q1 2012 Final short list selected, respondents notified 
To follow Post-proposal negotiations 
 
**  Assumes Commission approval of the Draft All-Source RFP at the 
      Open Meeting on October 13, 2011. 

PSE will host a public meeting to discuss the Draft All-Source RFP on August 16, 2011 
at 10:00 a.m. at PSE’s Bellevue campus and will notify the public and prospective bidders of the 
schedule change.  PSE invites comments on the Draft All-Source RFP and looks forward to 
working with Commission Staff, proposers and other interested parties to make the RFP process 
successful.  Questions regarding this schedule change to the Draft All-Source RFP filing should 
be addressed to the undersigned.  Questions regarding the All-Source RFP should be addressed 
to Chris Bevil, Manager, Resource Acquisition, at 425-456-2757. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Jason T. Kuzma 

 
cc: David Nightingale (Commission Staff) 
 Chris Bevil (PSE) 


